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305 W. ARBOR STREET ¢ P.0. BOX 48

MARCELLUS, MICHIGAN 49067 Phone: 269-646-7655
Fax: 269-646-2700

September 28, 2020

Dear parents, staff and community members:

Late this afternoon, we received notification that a high school student who is also
member of the football team — has tested positive for COVID-19. That student has been
in quarantine and has not been in school since September 22. (This is the same case |
notified you about last week).

There is nothing more important to Marcellus than the safety and health of our
students, our staff and their families. We are working directly with county health
officials to address this situation and to identify close contacts (contact tracing).

They have recommended we share the following with you:

If you or your child are directly involved with the student, you will receive additional
communication from school staff or health department officials. According to the
health department, anyone who was within close contact with the student (within 6
feet for 15 minutes or more) will be asked to quarantine through October 6.

COVID-19 is transmitted through person-to-person contact and through the exchange of
respiratory droplets. Marcellus Community Schools will continue to clean and disinfect
surfaces inside all district schools, including Marcellus Middle High School. | urgeyou to
take necessary precautions to protect you and those around.

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

%4
Nanette Pauley %r

Superintendent



